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41 WEST FIFTY-FIFTH STREET 
NEW YORK CITY

Jan 29 th, 1915

W. Lyon Makenzie King, Esq.
Industrial Relations Division,

Rockefeller Foundation,
36 Broadway, New fork.

Dear Siri-

In carrying cut investigation work on labor conditions 

the difficulty of finding men with a practical and theoretical know­

ledge must have become apparent to you.

During the last few years I have had a thorough practical 

training in dealing with labor in the vieinity of New York and should 

be pleased to have the opportunity of offering my eervieee to you in 

reeeareh work on labor conditions. May I have the pleasure of call­

ing to see yen at your convenience.

Yours truly.
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